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November 7, 2018 

  

Mr. Anthony Ruscella 

Acadia Healthcare Company, Inc. 

6185 Paseo Del Norte, Suite 150 

Carlsbad, CA 92011 

 

 

RE: Docket No. GMCB-029-18con, Development of a Substance Use Disorder Treatment Center in 

Bennington, Vermont 

 

Dear Mr. Ruscella: 

   

Thank you for your letter of October 28, 2018 requesting that certain documents be kept confidential for 

the above referenced project. 
 

To consider your confidentiality request, you must identify the specific documents or information you 

wish to remain confidential, and provide the basis for confidentiality under Vermont’s Public Records 

Act. The Act can be found at: https://legislature.vermont.gov/statutes/section/01/005/00317 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 802-828-2918. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

s/  Donna Jerry  

Donna Jerry  

Senior Health Policy Analyst  
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